
Subject: NSD Drawing Request (by COB 7/7/22) - Queens Plaza North
From: Barb Alger <balger@squierinc.com>
Date: 7/5/2022, 4:45 PM
To: David Bethel <ddb@davidbethel.com>
CC: Chris Cook <chris.cook@itwce.com>, Roxanne Holt <Roxanne.Holt@vulcanhart.com>

Good aŌernoon David,

Please provide a drawing for Next Step Design in their format (plan view, isometric, elevaƟon and uƟliƟes specs
including total BTU per line up) for their project called Queens Plaza North located in Queens, New York.  AƩached
is a PDF file with zoomed-in views on the quoted equipment, the DWG file for the project provided by Next Step
Design, and a copy of our quote for the equipment spec.  The drawing file is needed by COB 7/7/22 or sooner.

If you have any quesƟons or need anything else, please let us know.

Thank you.

Barb Alger
Squier Associates, Inc.
301-762-3710  Ext. 1000
301-762-2303  Fax

Attachments:

Queens_Plaza_North VULCAN QUOTE 7-5-22.pdf 290 KB

Prelim Drawing Queens Plaza North 6-30-22.dwg 1.2 MB

Prelim Drawing VUL Queens Plaza North 6-30-22.pdf 41.0 KB
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